
 
HERMON-DEKALB ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

Website:alumnihd.org 
Email: hdalumni@yahoo.com 

 
  I am Lee Carvel, Class of 1968, president of the HDCS Alumni. This organization 
really needs some new volunteers to continue to exist. Anyone who is interested in getting 
involved should contact me at 315-854-4636 or through the alumni email address. Please come 
and join our meetings which are the second Monday of each month at 6:30 p.m., March 
through September, but not August, at the Hermon Town Hall at 109 Church St. 
 The Hermon-DeKalb Alumni Assoc. 37th annual reunion picnic will be held Saturday, July 
24th, 2021 at Lazy River “Grandys” 456 Lazy River Road, Hermon. This year’s menu will include 
roast turkey, mashed potatoes with gravy, tossed salad, green beans, rolls, coffee and cake. 
This will be buffet style with water, ice tea, and lemonade. Bring your own drinks if you would 
like, BYOB. We will have corn hole, horse shoes, shuffleboard, and mini golf will be available. 
 We hope that all of us have been vaccinated for COVID by the time of our picnic. For 
everyone who attends, please follow CDC guidelines at the time of the picnic. We will have a 
tent with tables and chairs available and you may use the covered picnic tables. Please feel free 
to bring an umbrella and comfortable lawn chairs if you wish to listen to Marty Robinson. 
 Members of the Class of ‘70 and ‘71 (50yrs), Class of ’95 and ’96 (25 years), and our 
latest graduates, the Classes of ’20 and ’21 are FREE OF CHARGE. 
 Registration and Social hour will be from 11:00a.m.-1:00p.m. Meal will be served at 
1:00p.m. The cost is $20.00 per person. Please return check and reservations by July 17, 2021. 
 The picnic charge of $20.00 is not only for the meal provided, it also covers postage and 
supplies to send out invitations, and goes towards alumni scholarships to Hermon DeKalb 
graduates. This year we will be giving out $2500.00 in scholarships. We also rely on generous 
donations from our Alumni. Membership donation is whatever amount you would like to give. 
Membership is what allows us to give the scholarships. 
 Mail checks and reservation to Alumni Association c/o Susan Allen P.O. Box 70 Hermon, 
N.Y. 13652. Phone 315-347-2482 if you have any questions. 
 
 Membership:    New $__________    Renewal__________ 
Attending: __________ at $20.00 each    $__________ (total) 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Class Year: __________ 
Name of guests: ________________________________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number: ____________________ Email: ______________________________________ 
 
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Hermon DeKalb Alumni Association 
 
 

mailto:hdalumni@yahoo.com

